
 

Year 6 trip to the Media Museum 

17th February 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you know year 6 are going to the Media Museum on 3rd  March 2017.  This is a fantastic visit that 
will enhance the ICT curriculum.   

I have heard that parents are not sure about the activities that will take place at the Media Museum 
and exactly where the money is going.  Please see below for a breakdown of activities: 

Travel to the Media Museum 9.00am (an extra minibus has been booked as it is too far to do 2 runs in 
the school minibus) 

There is a ½ day animation workshop where the children will learn about different types of 
animation, make their own clay models and then work in groups to create their own animation using 
computers and webcams.  

The children will also get the opportunity to watch an educational Imax screening so the children can 
see the how the professionals use animation to create a film. 

Here is a breakdown of the costs: 

½ day animation workshop   £160 
Imax Educational Screening  £146 
Extra Minibus hire   £68.25 
Fuel and parking    £25.00 
Gift (Media Museum Pen)  £28 (£1 per child) 
Total     £427.25 
 
£427.25 divided by 28 children is £15.25 each and we rounded this down to £15.00. 
 
We are only allowed to ask for a donation but if insufficient funds are received then we may have to 
cancel the trip.  Please send your slip and donation into the school office or by bank transfer as soon 
as possible.  

I hope you can see that the children will have a very educational visit and they will continue their 
studies back in school afterwards.   

If you have any more questions then please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Kirsty Hutchinson 
Headteacher 


